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  Don’t forget to keep collecting your  loose change 

 in your tubes and bring these back to the school 

office. Donations don’t need to be 20p’s any loose change as every little helps! 

The next big FOBs event is of course the Christmas Fayre! Thank you for  all your chocolate and sweet 

donations last week, we really appreciate yout help. On Friday the  9th we would like donations for the 

Tombola prizes. We want our Christmas Fayre this year to be a huge success so any help is much 

appreciated. If anyone is able to help with this please let the FOBs team know.  Contact the school office, 

or even better  the FOBs direct email on  

 fobs@bonners.e-sussex.sch.uk – Thank you for supporting FOBs and the school.  
  
 

Stunning Start! 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you had a lovely half term break and that you and the children are all ready for what will be a very 
busy but exciting term. Robin Class have enjoyed their trip to the cinema this week as part of last term’s 
fantastic finish to their Superhero learning journey. Owl Class also took part in a cinema trip where they 
learnt about the history of the cinema and first films. They then visited Hove museum to find out more 
about the history of film.  All classes have been busy with their Stunning Starts to their new learning 
Journeys. Woodpeckers began their learning journey by creating amazing foil shadow figures to support 
learning in science and new topic ‘In the Spotlight’. They then experimented with their shadow figures 
using torches. Kingfishers went on a sound walk around school to begin their ‘We’ve Got Rhythm’ topic. 
Robin Class have been busy making their own airplanes to begin their ‘Galloping Globe Trotters’ 
learning. Owl Class are in the process of creating some fantastic artwork to support this term’s learning 
journey ‘Northern Lights’. Reception and Key Stage one have been busy auditioning for this year’s  
nativity performance.  We look forward to inviting you to see the results of all of these learning journey 
experiences at the end of the term.       
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Congratulations to our special mention pupils this first week back. You should be 
incredibly proud of yourselves.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding is always of paramount importance to us. If you have any safeguarding issues you 
would like to discuss please come and see us. 

 

 

               

Special Mention Awards 



 
 
 
 
After visiting the Uckfield cinema and having a talk with Kevin about the history of the cinema, year 6 
explored the museum in Hove. They looked at the history of film and how early film began.      
 

 
 

   
 
 

 
 
 

 
This week we celebrated the pupils who achieved 100% 
attendance for the whole academic year as well as all 
the pupils who have been in school 100% of the time 
within term 1. The children received medals certificates 
and attendance stickers. We had so many children with 
certificates and we look forward to awarding certificates 

again at the beginning of term 3. Well done to you all! 
Encouraging regular school attendance is one of the most powerful ways you can prepare your child 
for success—both in school and in life!   
 
For the best class attendance all week receiving Leo Lion Award:  Kingfisher Class 98%- Well 
Done!  

 



 
 
 
   
Starting on Monday 5th November through to Friday 9th November our year 6 
Ambassadors will be selling poppies at school in aid of the Poppy Appeal. In 
addition to the traditional paper poppies, the Royal British Legion has once again 
supplied us with a stock of Poppy Appeal- related items.     
 
  
Thank you for supporting this worthwhile charity. 
 
     
 

 
At Bonners, we continue to promote Reading for Enjoyment and encourage our pupils to read for 

pleasure. The love of reading is the greatest gift we can give to our children.   Please support your child 
in remembering their reading books every day. Well done to the pupils who completed the reading 

challenge over the summer holidays!  Certificates have finally arrived. 
Thank you to all of our helpers for coming into school to listen to readers, we really value your support. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will be joining the 11th Signals Regiment who are visiting Maresfield this centenary year in the 

Remembrance Service at St Bartholemew’s Church on 

November 11th. The Service will begin at 10.30 and the 

Community have been asked to be seated by 10.25am. We 

would like 10 pupils to represent Bonners School and take part 

in this special service. If your child is available to attend this 

service please let the school office know or respond to the 

parent pay message which was sent last week to confirm 

attendance. Mrs Wilson and Mrs Radford will be supervising the 

children at the Church.  The children have been busy making 

poppies in preporation for the service. Our poppies will be 

displayed outside the Church and form part of the weeping 

window display.   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

On Friday 16th November pupils will be taking part in Children in Need.  Pupils 
can wear something dotty and donate £1.00.  Please remember sensible shoes 
and coats must be worn. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

7th November   - Photos for School Calendar 

13th November   - Flu Sprays – Year Foundation to Year 5 

16th November   - Children in Need Day 

16th November   - Deadline for returning school photos 

21st November   - Open Morning – New Foundation 2019 

28th November   - Big Sing – Year 6 – Eastbourne 

29th November   - Open Morning – New Foundation 2019 

1st December   -          Friends of Bonners Christmas Fayre 12 noon – 2.00 p.m. 

4th December   - Christmas Wreath making – FOBs evening TBC 

6th December   - Year 6 Singing to Lunch Club 

10th December   - Nativity Dress Rehearsal  

11th December   - Nativity Play – Time tbc 

12th December   - Nativity Play – Time tbc 

13th December   - Carol Service at the Church 

19th December   - End of Term 2 

3rd January                             -          INSET DAY 

4TH January                            -          INSET DAY 

7TH January                            -          First day back for pupils TERM 3  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


